

(518) 356-1980

CARL J. WALTERS SUPERVISOR

JANE H. SPRINGER TOWN CLERK

June 5, 1980

Mr. Melvyn L. Behn, President McKownville Improvement Association 27 Parkwood E. McKownville Albany, N.Y. 12203

Dear Mr. Behn:

We have talked with out special counsel, John Tabner, concerning the wording on the notice of application for Westmere Water District to sell water of McKownville Water District. He informs us that this application was prepared by New York State Dept. of Environmental Conservation, Region Iv, at Stamford, N.Y. and not by the Town of Guilderland.

Carl J. Walters

CJW:rl

cc: Town Board